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From: Sandra Durant                             

Sent: 21 April 2025 00:40

To: Planning

Subject: Application Number 2025/1301/P, Cantelowes Gardens, Camden Road, London

NW5 2AP

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Attn:  Daren Zuk

Dear Sir 

I wish to register that I am AGAINST the above planning application for an all weather floodlit padel court

in Cantelowes Gardens.  This proposed padel court would replace many amenities for all ages including:

- a much-loved play area for younger children, 

- a play area for older children, 

- a skateboard park, 

- a table tennis table, 

- an exercise circuit, 

- a picnic area, 

- football/games pitches, 

- a bench for lonely people to talk and necessary green space and trees for all.

A floodlit padel court would be costly to enter and of benefit to very few members of the local community -

unlike the current park which is free and of benefit to all ages in the community.

In addition, the noise and floodlights in the evening from the padel court would be detrimental to the people

in the properties in the vicinity.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sandra Durant

                                                                                        


